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natasha@sblafco.org

From: Robert W <rcwachman@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 01, 2023 3:58 PM
To: lafco@sblafco.org
Cc: natasha@sblafco.org
Subject: For your meeting tomorrow

Dear LAFCO Members, 
 
I am a retiree and a fairly new resident of Lompoc, having purchased a home and moved 
here in fall 2019.  One of my favorite activities is to ride my bike westward on Olive 
Avenue to Bailey Avenue and then north on Bailey to Ocean.  The highlight of this section 
of my ride is passing the beautiful commercial flowers in bloom along Olive and Bailey, 
Parcel B of the proposal.  I have photographed this field and seen countless others taking 
photos of themselves and family and friends with this field as background.   
 
I urge the Commission not to extend the Sphere of Influence to include this property, since 
this could lead to  the destruction of this beautiful field and diminish Lompoc’s standing as 
the City of Arts and Flowers. 
 
Sincerely, 
Robert Wachman 
1512 Sheffield Drive 
Lompoc, CA 93436 


